
 

April 30, 2015 

Federal Communications Commission 
Media Bureau 
Video Division 
 

Dear Sir, 

This letter provides information regarding the content of the amendment to FCC application 
0000001377.  The submitted application had several incorrect transmission system parameters.  
Specifically, this amendment corrects the facility location and associated ASR, radiation  center above 
ground,  ERP, antenna orientation, and emission mask.  The new parameters have been entered in the 
appropriate sections. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
President 
 

Greg Best  
Consulting,  Inc. 

9223 N. Manning Ave. 
Kansas City, MO  64157  
816-792-2913 


